

Ms Annette Weier Chief Executive Officer Independent Competition and Regulatory Commission PO Box 161 Canberra ACT 2608

Dear Ms Weier

## Draft decision and draft Code - Consumer Protection Code review

Thank you for your letter of 27 August 2019, providing the opportunity to comment on the draft decision and draft Consumer Protection Code.

Utilities Technical Regulation officers have reviewed the relevant documents and I am satisfied that the draft Code is not inconsistent with any technical codes made under the *Utilities (Technical Regulation) Act 2014*.

Should you have any further questions or comments, please contact Jessica Van Zwam, Project Officer, Utilities Technical Regulation, on

Yours sincerely

Ben Ponton

**Technical Regulator** 

September 2019